
 

Ref: NRO 
 
6 December 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Christmas Jumper Day, Friday 20 December 2024 
 
We will be holding a Christmas Jumper Day for all pupils and staff on Friday 
20 December 2024 to raise money for The Friends of Chase. The Friends of 
Chase run different events throughout the year raising money to fund specific 
activities and resources for the direct benefit of pupils at Chase. 
 
We would like everyone to take part, so please send your child into school on 
the day wearing a Christmas jumper or a festive accessory. A voluntary £1 
donation will be collected during tutor time, and so we would be grateful if pupils 
can ensure they have the correct change. Whilst we encourage pupils to 
embrace their individually and fashion choices, please discuss with your child 
the appropriateness of their Christmas jumper or accessory for the school day. 
Pupils will still be required to wear their full school uniform and blazers should 
be worn over the Christmas jumper. 
 
We are mindful of the impact on family finances when we participate in these 
events so if you have any concerns about sending in the donation, please 
contact your child’s year team. 
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support and encouragement for 
this worthwhile event. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Nichola Rock 
Assistant Headteacher 
 


